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Chief Connectional Ministries Officer the Rev. Kennetha Bigham-Tsai spoke with United 
Methodist News Service about the future of our denomination and the upcoming special 2019 
General Conference.  
 
[Video:] "The mission is yet alive" 
 
{Video:] "My prayer for the Church"  
 
[Video:] After GC2019, Connectional Table's work continues 
 
[Video:] Is the church "stuck" on one issue?  
 
 


